
The Florida Board of Podiatric Medicine will hold a meeting on Friday, March 25, 2016, 

commencing at 9:00 a.m., or shortly thereafter. This meeting will be held at the Safety Harbor 

Resort and Spa, 105 North Bayshore Drive, Safety Harbor, Florida 34695, (727) 724-7710, to 

which all persons are invited to attend. Participants in this public meeting should be aware that 

these proceedings are being recorded and that an audio file of the meeting will be posted to the 

board’s website. 

 

ADDENDUM AGENDA 

 

 

II. APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

 

b. REVISED January 22, 2016 – Full Board Meeting    00001 

– Teleconference Call    

 

IV. APPLICATIONS PRESENTED FOR BOARD REVIEW: 

 

a. Brian Altman, D.P.M. – additional information   00008 

 

b. Bradley Lamm, D.P.M.      00009  

 

IX. BOARD COUNSEL’S REPORT:       

 

b. Proposed Rule 64B18-11.0015, Reapplication by     

Persons Whose Licenses Have Been Revoked by the Board  

 

i. Additional Information     00026 

 

e. Proposed Rule Text – 64B18-14.002, Florida    00029 

Administrative Code 

 


